

WP by als



SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN **ADVISORY BOARD ACTION**

Subject:

Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendments

Meeting Date:

December 9, 2003

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council add the following reference to bicycle parking provisions in the Land Use

Management Ordinance Text:

Bicycle Parking:

Numbers of bicycle parking spaces that shall be required, type of bicycle spaces that shall be provided and standards for the location and design of bicycle parking areas shall be in accordance with the terms of the Chapel Hill Design Manual. (See comment for explanation)

Vote:

6 - 0.

Aye: Wayne Pein (Chair), Tim Saunders, Heidi Perry, Alice Neebe, Jed

Dube and Claire Millar.

Comments:

In order to make reference to the standards adopted by the Town Council

(2000-10-11/R7b).

Prepared by:

Wayne Pein, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner